
 

 
June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of enrichment activities that are taking place during the last two weeks of term, the Science 
department have organised a trip to The National Space Centre in Leicester on Friday 12th July 2019.  The trip is 
open to all Year 7 pupils. 
 
We have booked coaches to transport pupils to and from the centre.  Pupils will be required to be at school for 
the normal time of 8.40am and will be leaving school at 9.00am to travel to Leicester.  We will then depart 
from the Space Centre at 2pm to arrive back at school for approximately 3.30pm.  If your child is in receipt of 
free school meals they can be provided with a packed lunch as long as it is stated on the reply slip, otherwise 
pupils need to bring a packed lunch.  Pupils are required to wear full school uniform. Please note that any 
valuables or belongings taken on the trip are at pupil’s own risk.  
 
The cost of this trip is £17.50 per pupil to cover the cost of travel and the ticket for the centre.  To gain a place 
on the trip, please book and pay for your child’s place via Wisepay no later than Friday 21st June 2019, and 
return the reply slip to the red postbox.  If your child receives funding via pupil premium it may be possible to 
use these funds to cover all or part of the cost of the trip – if you wish to access this fund, please complete the 
attached pupil premium form on the reverse of the consent slip. 
 
If your child does not want to participate in the trip, then they will be expected to be in school as usual, where 
a range of activities will be planned for them during that day. Pupils staying in school for the day will be 
required to wear school uniform. 
 
We reserve the right to withdraw any pupil from the trip at the Head teacher’s discretion if their conduct is 
poor prior to the trip taking place. In the event that your child is withdrawn from the trip, any payments made 
will be non-refundable. 
 
For any further information or if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

          
 
Miss S Wilson         Mr M Dunn 
Associate Second in Faculty for Science.     Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
      

  Dame Elizabeth Cadbury – visit to National Space Centre 
 

PLEASE RETURN CONSENT SLIP BY FRIDAY 21st JUNE 2019 
 

I agree to my child visiting the National Space Centre on Friday 12th July 2019. 
 
Pupil Name: _______________________________________________________  Form: __________________ 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________________________  Date: ___________________ 
 
Medical Information: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
My child is in receipt of free school meals  
 
     

 
 
 
 
 


